Dear Parent/ Guardian,
    The Squaxin Island Summer Recreation Program in cooperation with Squaxin Island Dental Clinic will be providing a program to make preventive dental treatment available to children during summer rec. on Wednesday, July 11th, Wednesday 18th, Weds. 25th ; August 1st and 15th .     

    With your permission, a Licensed Dental Hygienist will check your child’s teeth for tooth decay and other dental problems.  You may also choose to have a fluoride treatment and cleaning.
    Your child will receive a new toothbrush and a letter to take home that tells you about the health of your child’s teeth.

Fluoride Treatment: Fluoride helps to strengthen and protect teeth to prevent cavities.  The teeth are dried with a small piece of gauze; then the fluoride is “painted” on with a small brush.  The fluoride sticks to the teeth, thus very little is swallowed and it will brush off the next time the teeth are brushed.
Cleaning removes plaque, tartar, and stain from the teeth to help prevent cavities and gum disease.

   If you would like to have your child participate in this program, please, complete and return the attached form.

Sincerely, 

Michelle Wiley R.D.H.

